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Rural Oregonians should have their tax dollars set by their county. Likewise our tax 

dollars should go to programs that benefit us locally and regionally. Rural Oregonians 

who generally are lower income, should not have to fund improvements, roads and 

programs in Portland. Our tax dollars should not be raised to fund Portland’s failed 

policies. First the police were defunded, now our “leaders” want taxpayers to fund 

public safety again. The monies should  stay in our own community and be set by our 

county. This is exactly why the Greater Idaho movement is taking hold.  


